Office of Chief of Police

Chief of Police Kurt S. Wahlen  City of Racine, Wisconsin

LEGISTAR FILE ID # 08-1981

April 8, 2008

Mayor Gary Becker
and Common Council
Racine, Wisconsin

Dear Mayor Becker and Aldermen:

B respectfully request to appear before the appropriate committee to discuss our request to
apply for the 2008 Bulletproof Vest Partnership Grant, in the amount of $9,652.50. This
grant will reimburse 50% of the cost of vests purchased in 2008. The Finance
Department has been contacted for coordination, and grant control number 2008-013 has
been issued.

KSW/df
cc: Deputy Chief Christensen
Kathryn Kasper

Phone 262-635-7710
Fax 262-635-0190

Safety Bidg. — 730 Center Street
Racine, Wisconsin 53403-1134




